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A sub-committee has been formed to address revisions to the Adjunct Faculty Evaluation process. During January and February, committee members will be visiting with administration, the faculty senate evaluation committee, department chairs, and part-time instructors to ask for input and to assist with the process.  
The Board of Regents approved the addition to Title 4, Chapter 3, Employment of Temporary, Part-Time Instructors, to the Board of Regents’ Handbook. 
